
  

 

 

Service bulletins are issued by Maine Energy Systems at irregular intervals to alert Installers of common issues of installations and are also used to pass information of 
interest or information concerning parts replacement that may be considered unusual or unscheduled for boilers already in service. 

Subject:  All FleXilo Storage System motor connectors 

Models:   All FleXilo Storage Systems 

Problem:   Wiring no longer colored, making correct connections difficult. 

Many of the motors for KGT and possibly for Metering Devices for FleXilo storage systems will have all black wires, where 
they previously had 5 different colors. It was the colors which were the best and most dependable means of correctly 
connecting these motors.  

As a new manner of correctly making these wiring connections to the boiler or furnace, there is a new label inside the black 
disconnect / plug that comes supplied with the motors. This label, clearly displays the terminal strip number of the boiler or 
furnace for each individual wire.  

If you get a motor without the label clearly displaying terminal strip numbers, call Maine Energy Systems for clarification 
and direction. DO NOT PROCEED OTHERWISE. 

Connecting these wires incorrectly can do permanent damage to the boiler / furnace controller.  

 

CAUTION!!!  If already connected to the boiler / furnace, this plug is ALWAYS ENERGIZED, not just when the motor is running! 

NOTE:   
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